Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Cocoa-Brevard Operations Center-Construction Manager@Risk

Notice of Request for Letters of Response (LOR)
Contract No: E5L23
For Cocoa-Brevard Operations Center - Construction Manager @ Risk (CMR) Contract
Letters of Response with Attachments Due Date: February 27, 2015 by 4:00 p.m.
Budget Estimate: $15,000,000.00
Obtain Details and Required Attachments at:
http://www.dot.state.fl.us/contractsadministrationdistrict5/FCO/FCOContracts_CM@Risk.shtm
